NATO UNCLASSIFIED AND PUBLIC DISCLOSED

6-31.35

eci Pin leart

3-1-026-



UNITED STATES DELEGATION
TO THE
NORTH ATLANTIC COUNCIL

OTAN-NATO

PLACE DU MARÉCHAL DE LATTRE DE TASSIGNY PARIS XVIELFRANCE

February 2, 1967

NATO CONFIDENTIAL

Mr. J. Jaenicke Assistant Secretary General Division of Political Affairs North Atlantic Treaty Organization

Dear Joe:

In response to your query in the Committee of Political Advisers on January 31, I am pleased to inform you that Under Secretary Eugene Rostow is planning to attend the February 15 NAC discussion concerning the Future of the Alliance.

I am sending copies of this letter to all of my colleagues in the Committee of Political Advisers.

Sincerely,

Dwight Dickinson

Director

Office of Political Affairs

NATO CONFIDENTIAL